
From: Karol Mcloughlin  
Sent: Wednesday 2 March 2022 12:58 
To: cdp <cdp@leitrimcoco.ie> 
Subject: Deveploment Plan submission - Drumsna village 
 
Hello ,  
 
I'd like to make a submission or observation relating to the un-zoning of land in the village of 
Drumsna.  
 
Serviced land , zoned previously in the last development plan , has now been unzoned in the latest 
draft of the county development plan. Surely this is a step backwards and would discourage land 
owners in the village , with fully serviced land , from developing this land in the future. I feel the 
council should be encouraging land owners in the village to explore options regarding their land such 
as housing or tourism related ventures instead of unzoning prime lands in the village. It's very dis-
hearting to see this in the latest development draft. 
 
Yours sincerely 
karol mcloughlin 
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